

Toast For Kids CHARITY GALA

Raising funds for School Breakfast Clubs

SATURDAY 27. MAY. 2017
6.30PM
REECE HIGH SCHOOL, DEVONPORT

TICKETS \$60

INCLUDES CANAPES AND DRINK ON ARRIVAL

Can be purchased from www.DevonportTickets.com.au, or Devonport Council Customer Service

WHAT IS THE CHARITY GALA?

With a new name and a renewed format, The Toast for Kids Charity Gala is an important event on the Devonport social calendar. An annual event, originally named 'The Mayor's Charity Gala, that commenced in 2012 in an effort to provide an affordable, but formal event where patrons could get together, have a great time and also raise funds for a worthy cause.

WHO DO WE SUPPORT?

Since it's inception in 2012, The Mayor's Charity Gala has raised much needed funds for School Breakfast Clubs, affording many children a healthy and nutritious breakfast that they otherwise wouldn't get. There are children in our communities, that for one reason or another, attend school without having any breakfast. In providing children with breakfast we provide them with the necessary fuel to be able to learn, make well informed decisions and develop better healthy and active habits.

In 2017, we are furthering our quest by supporting "Books for babies" which aims to provide every newborn baby in the Devonport, Latrobe & Kentish areas with a picture story book. This enables families to start reading to their infant after birth, introducing them early to sound, language, tone and an important connection with parents.



Your support will help provide a positive future for our children.

CONTACT: ALDERMAN STEVE MARTIN (MAYOR OF DEVONPORT)

PHONE: 6424 0523 MOBILE: 0418 614 781

EMAIL: SMARTIN@DEVONPORT.TAS.GOV.AU